Leigh Glancie

From:

Leigh Glancie

Sent:

Monday, November 7, 2022 2:32 PM

To:

Leigh Glancie

Subject:

FW: SD63 Saanich Request

From: Baxter, Breanne ECC:EX <Breanne.Baxter@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 12:34 PM **To:** Leigh Glancie < lglancie@saanichschools.ca>

Subject: RE: SD63 Saanich Request

[Caution: External Sender] This email is from a sender outside the organization. Do not open attachments, reply, or click links unless you have verified the content and sender are legitimate.

Good afternoon Leigh,

Thank-you for the below correspondence to the Honourable Jennifer Whiteside, Minister of Education and Child Care, requesting a meeting to discuss the current and projected budget shortfalls in School District 63.

The Minister is interested in meeting and discussing the above-noted items. Unfortunately, due to challenging scheduling constraints with session and other circumstances, I am unable to confirm a meeting date at this time. I am happy to follow-up with you in the very near future to find and set a date – but please bear with us we navigate through this incredibly busy time!

Thank-you for your patience and I will be sure to follow-up with you soon! Best,



Breanne Baxter (she/her)

Administrative Coordinator

Minister of Education and Child Care, Honourable Jennifer Whiteside

Email: breanne.baxter@gov.bc.ca

^{*}I acknowledge and respect that I live, learn, and work on the unceded (stolen) traditional territories of the Lkwungen Peoples on whose traditional territories the Lkwungen (Songhees), Wyomilth (Esquimalt), and WSÁNEĆ (Saanich) peoples have a continuous relationship with.

^{**}Please note: This email message, including attachments, is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain legally privileged information. Any unauthorized use, distribution, disclosure or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify sender by return email and delete all copies.

From: Leigh Glancie < Iglancie@saanichschools.ca>

Sent: November 1, 2022 9:43 AM

To: Minister, ECC ECC:EX < ECC. Minister@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: SD63 Saanich Request

[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you are expecting from a known sender.

Good morning,

At the October 26, 2022 meeting of the Board of Education, the Board passed the following motion:

That the Chair, Vice Chair and Chair of Finance, Facilities & Technology seek a meeting with the Minister of Education and Childcare to discuss the current and projected budget shortfalls in School District 63.

I am therefore requesting a meeting with Minister Whiteside as soon as possible.

Thank you for advising at your earliest opportunity.

Best,

LEIGH GLANCIE

Sr. Exec Admin Assistant to the Superintendent of Schools & Secretary Treasurer, Saanich Schools

2125 Keating Cross Road, Saanichton, BC V8M 2A5

****250-652-7332 ****250-686-0619

We acknowledge and thank the WSÁNEĆ people on whose traditional territory we live, learn, and teach. The WSÁNEĆ people have lived and worked on this land since time immemorial.

